
Trestle Board Table Rock Lodge #680 

12/1/2020 

                
Lodge physical Address: 

54 Kimberling Blvd. 

Kimberling City, MO  65686 

 

Mailing Address: 

POB 426 

Kimberling City, MO  65686 

 

W.B. Loren Oden 

Worshipful Master 

68 Zach’s Court 

Reeds Spring, MO 65737-9373 

Packerbacker8358@gmail.com 

Phone (H) 417-337-3418 

 

R.W.B. Barry Jenkins 

Secretary 

118 Spinnaker Lane 

Kimberling City, MO  65686 

secretaryTRL680@outlook.com 

Phone (C) 417-294-7815 

 

Lodges in the 43 District 

     Meeting Nights    

Billings  2nd Tues. 7:00 P.M. 

Branson 1st & 3rd Mon. 7:00 P.M. 

Forsyth 2nd Thur. 7:00 P.M. 

Friend 1st Tue. 7:30 P.M. 

Sparta Friday before the full 

Moon at 7:30 P.M. 

 

From the Secretary 
 

Brethren, I hope this newsletter 

finds you healthy, and doing well.  

This year, 2020, will certainly be 

one that will be remembered for 

a long time.   

 

Everyone should have received 

their dues notices in the mail by 

now, and some have received 

emails as well.   

 

At our stated meeting, held on 

Tuesday, November 24th, 2020 

the lodge voted to charge a 

$10.00 delinquent fee, to any 

member who has not paid their 

dues by February 1st of each year.  

Brethren, if you have not sent in 

your dues, please send them in 

now to avoid additional fees. 

 

Also, at the last stated meeting, 

Worshipful Master, W.B. Loren 

Oden made the decision to 

suspend all lodge functions until 

January 31st, 2021 to avoid 

exposure to the officers and 

members of the lodge to COVID-

19.  This was allowed per the 

Edict of the Grand Master of 

Missouri, M.W.B. Barry V. 

Cundiff. 

 

Brethren, chances are there will 

be no newsletter in January as 

there really will not be much to 

communicate, and I know we are 

all tired of hearing about COVID-

19.        

 

Should you have any questions 

about dues, or anything I can help 

you with, please do not hesitate 

to contact me. 

 

Finally, it is my hope is that you 

stay healthy, and that this 

COVID-19 situation will soon be 

under control so we can return, to 

whatever the new normal will be. 

 

Fraternally, 

Barry Jenkins - Secretary 

 

 

Installed Officers of 

Table Rock Lodge #680 

2020-2021 
 

W.B. Loren Oden  W.M. 

Bro. Terry Bible S.W. 

R.W.B. Greg Yoder  J.W. 

W.B. Glen Rosenburg  Tres. 

R.W.B. Barry Jenkins  Sec. 

W.B. Fred Ybarra  Chaplain 

Bro. Arnold Jacobsen  Mar. 

Bro. Robert Brown  S.D. 

Bro. Aaron Riley  J.D. 

Bro. Charles Avery  S.S. 

Bro. Jerry Sullivan J.S. 

Bro. Ken Runge  Tiler 

 

Elected Trustees: 

R.W.B. John Pace  

 Term Expires 2022 

 

Bro. Arnold Jacobsen 

 Term Expires 2021  
  

Webmaster W.B. Keith Oxby 

Website: 

www.tablerocklodge680.org 

If you have anything you would 

like to see on the website, please 

email W.B. Keith at: 

ozarkenglishman@gmail.com 

December Birthdays 

Dec. 2 Eric Bruning 

Dec. 5 Larry Way 

Dec. 11 Kurt Garvey 

Dec. 15 Jon Moore 

Dec. 16 William Adamik 

Dec. 18 Shawn Cobb 

Dec. 22 Michael Ward 

Dec. 29 Ron Mixer 
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